
 

 

Prenatal DDT Exposure Tied to Nearly Four-fold Increase in Breast Cancer Risk  

The story about this research was featured on NBC Nightly News on Father’s Day, June 21, 2015. 
Watch the NBC Nightly News Report, read about it in National Geographic, see the full study  and 

share it with your networks.   
Your family’s participation in health research began in the 1960’s in the Child Health and Development 
Studies—the CHDS for short. Without your family’s help, the information from our new breast cancer study 
would have been lost forever. Thank you so much for being a CHDS family. With your help, we are learning 
from the past to protect future generations.  
 
Please feel free to share this note with other family members.  We do not have everyone’s email. 
 
Best regards, 
Barbara Cohn, PhD 
CHDS Director  

 

Copyright © 2016 CHDS, All rights reserved. 
You have received this newsletter because you were part of a ground-breaking study. Please update your 
contact information at: info@chdstudies.org or call us at 510.649.6390. 
Our mailing address is: 
CHDS 
1683 Shattuck Ave 
Suite B 
Berkeley, CA 94709 
Add us to your address book 

Please visit the CHDS website at: http://www.chdstudies.org/ 
unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

 

CHDS families made national news! View this email in your browser 


